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Oregon is one of 4 states to not allow PTs to dry needle. I was able to learn about dry 

needling in DPT school in Texas and many patients saw the benefits of it and the 

outcomes were great. In addition, the changes for PTs are things that would help 

patients get the care they need in a timely manner while allowing clinicians to 

practice at their level of knowledge from the doctorate degree that we obtained for 

years of graduate level school that we have to attend. 


